
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
Notice is hereby given that the West Virginia Division of Public Transit has 

established an overall program goal of 3.4% for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) participation in contract opportunities resulting from projects funded in whole or 
part by the United States Department of Transportation, Federal Transit Administration 
for Fiscal Years 2019-2021.  The goal can be met through race and gender-neutral 
methods.   
 

The goal represents the percentage of work to be accomplished by DBE prime 
contractors, subcontractors, consultants, vendors, and suppliers for professional 
services, construction, and procurement contracts on federal-aid transit projects and 
grants. The FY 2019-2021 FTA Goal Setting Methodology is available for public 
inspection for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice (Notice Date: July 1, 2018), 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the address shown below.  Public 
comments regarding the goal will be accepted until July 31, 2018). 
 
 It is the policy of the West Virginia Division of Public Transit that Disadvantaged 

Business Enterprises shall have an opportunity to participate to the maximum extent 

feasible in the performance of contracts financed in whole or in part with the United 

States Department of Transportation funds. 

The West Virginia Division of Public Transit will consider every request for 
reasonable accommodation to provide language interpretation for people with Limited 
English proficiency (LEP), and translations of written material necessary to access 
programs and information. 
 
 For further information and/or submission of comments, please contact: 

Cindy Fish, Senior Grant Coordinator 
West Virginia Division of Public Transit 

Building 5, Room 650 
1900 Kanawha Blvd., East 

Charleston, WV 25305 
PH:  304-558-0428 

FAX:  304-558-0174 
cindy.e.fish@wv.gov  

mailto:cindy.e.fish@wv.gov

